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FREE TICKETS FOR LOCAL ENTERTAINMENT/EVENTS 

From time to time, VUMC makes tickets available to the House Staff for a variety of local 

events.  

Tickets are to be used by the House Staff and their guest or immediate family only.  If the 

House Staff finds they cannot use the tickets they requested, the tickets must be returned 

prior to the event to the GME Office for redistribution. The House Staff is not to give the 

tickets to a third party including other House Staff, and may not under any circumstances 

resell tickets. 

 


